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September 4, 2024 

 

Re: Hudson and Titus Avenue Pedestrian Safety Improvements 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This is a letter of support for proposed pedestrian safety projects on Hudson 
and Titus Avenues.  

I would like to highlight the importance of a pedestrian refuge median at the 
corner of Hudson and Titus. This design feature would meet the standards set in 
the Town of Irondequoit and Monroe County Active Transportation Plans. The 
median would slow traffic, improve safety, encourage walking, and beautify 
the intersection. 

Approximately 150 students at Dake Junior High and Irondequoit High School 
walk and bike through the area to school. Residents walk and bike to nearby 
businesses and shops. The RTS bus service to Irondequoit Plaza is regularly 
utilized, as well. By incorporating the pedestrian refuge median, as well as 
enhanced lighting, all road users will have a safer and more enjoyable 
experience. 

I hope you join me in enthusiastically supporting these much-needed 
investments in the Town of Irondequoit. 

Sincerely, 

 

Rachel Barnhart – Legislator District 17 


